Sprinkler Systems, Inc.

P.O. Box 1285
Lewiston, Maine 04243-1285
Ph. (207) 782-0104 Fax (207) 783-4865

Fire Protection Professionals Since 1973

February 13, 2018
Otis Baron
OCB Design

200 Anderson St
Portland, ME 04101

RE: Sprinkler Work

Otis:

This letter is to certify that the sprinkler system in the affected areas at the OCB Design project located at 200
Anderson St in Portland, ME is active and is designed and installed in accordance with NFPA #13 and all other state and
local codes.

Thank you again and please don’t hesitate to contact us with any questions you may have.

Very truly yours,
Sprinkler Systems, Inc.

Jonathan Blanchard
Project Manager



